September 19, 2023

RE: Letter of Recommendation for
Baker, Shore & DilLorenzo, LLC

To Whom It May Concern,

As Accounting Manager of Sahlen Packaging Company, Inc., | naturally felt that we were paying
as little sales tax as possible. We have little time for solicitors and having an outside firm review our records
for tax recovery never held any importance in my mind. However, Baker, Shore & DiLorenzo changed my
outlook. Their professional approach and no-risk engagement made the choice to partner with them easy.

We have retained their services for over ten years and in that time, they have remained unobtrusive
and accommodating, balancing their reviews with our schedule. They do research to reinforce their position
and are never pushy or overbearing. Most recently they engaged the state in a BCMS appeal on our behalf.
They were successful in arguing our case and obtained a sizable recovery as a resuit. Over the years,
Baker, Shore & DilLorenzo has improved our compliance, saved us on our utility tax payments, and found
recoveries that others could not.

In conclusion, our decision to hire Baker, Shore & DilLorenzo has proved to be an ever-rewarding
experience. | recommend engaging Baker Shore for a review of any Company’s sales and use tax

practices.

Sincerely,

{
?LAmes F. Bowen

Accounting Manager

Sahlen Packing Company, Inc.
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